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Important Umpire Information from Master Katz

Points of Contact
Master Katz
akatz@saleslaboratories.com

Mr Kurt Ottesen
freedomdefense@hotmail.com
 
Master Sandy Dunbar
ADunbar@aol.com
 

General Travel Queries
Travel@ITFNewZealand2011.com

 
Also visit:
www.ITFNewZealand2011.com

Welcome 
Welcome to the fifth issue of the 2011 ITF World Championships Newsletter. 
This newsletter contains details of the 2011 ITF World Championships official merchandise 
that is available for advance order now. We’re also bringing you some important information for 
umpires and a reminder to book accommodation before the end of the year.
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Spectator Accommodation and Venue Tickets
 
All local and international supporters who book accommodation through  
Travel@ITFNewZealand2011.com will receive free entry to the TSB Stadium for the 
duration of the 2011 World Championships. All supporters who live locally, or make 
their own accommodation arrangements will need to purchase tickets for entry to the 
Stadium from Ticketek New Zealand. 

Tickets will be available for purchase online at :

http://premier.ticketek.co.nz
or at any of Ticketek’s New Zealand outlets shortly.

Having a great team of Umpires will be a key factor in the success of the upcoming 
2011 World Championships. We welcome those who are qualified to Umpire at a World 
Championships to now read the following message from Master Katz carefully.

1.	 All information relating to the Competition Area such as Ring Councils and the list 
of Umpires that will be participating in the Competition Area will be handled by the 
ITF Umpire Committee. 

2.	 The 2011 World Championships Organising Committee will take care of all other 
issues for the Umpires outside the Competition Area (ie) Accommodation, Meals, 
Invitation Letters, Travel or Visa Queries, 

3.	 The ITF Umpire Committee have created an application form called 2011 World 
Champs Umpire Registration. This form is now available on the  
www.ITFNewZealand2011.com website and under the Umpire News section of 
the ITF official site www.tkd-itf.org

4.	 All Umpires will need to complete and send this form to all Members of the ITF 
Umpire Committee (email addresses listed on the red panel       ). 

5.	 The ITF Umpire Committee will select the Umpires and send a letter of 
confirmation to each National Governing Body within 72 hours of the form being 
recieved.

6.	 The selection of Umpires will be made from this form only, not from the Officials 
Registration site.Those who have already registered as an Official on the online 
Registration site, will be contacted and asked to complete this form.

7.	 Please understand that submitting this form does not mean that you have been 
automatically approved. 

8.	 The ITF Umpire Committee will publish the list on www.ITFNewZealand2011.com

Can all National Governing Bodies confirm with the ITF Umpire Committee that 
they have recieved and are aware of this communication. 

We hope your preparation for March 2011 is going well and we look forward to 
hosting you in New Zealand soon.



SPONSORS
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Umpire Numbers

Umpire Accommodation
•	 Umpires attending in fulfilment of the above requirements will have hotel accommodation (twin share) and meals from 

Tuesday 8th March 2011 to Monday 14th March 2011 provided by the Event Organiser

•	 Umpires who require a single room, or plan to be in Wellington before the 8th or after the 14th, should contact 
Travel@ITFNewZealand2011.com.

To ensure that the there are sufficient umpires on hand to keep the tournament running smoothly, all competing countries that have 
5 or more competitors attending, must bring the following number of “A” class qualified umpires:

Umpire Workshops
Umpires must attend the umpire workshop/
meeting at 15:00-18:30 on Tuesday 8th March 
2011. Umpires attending this workshop should 
be dressed appropriately as per ITF Umpire 
Rules. Umpires who fail to attend the umpire 
workshop/meeting will be removed from the 
umpire list, and will be required to pay their 
own expenses. 
 
 

Confirm Accommodation 
Bookings by 1 January 2011
The organising committee have pre-booked 
a range of hotels for the duration of the World 
Championships, but will be under pressure 
to start releasing unbooked rooms at the 
beginning of January. If your delegation and 
supporters haven’t already done so, please 
contact Travel@ITFNewZealand2011.com 
as soon as possible to secure your hotel 
accommodation.

Don’t delay - March is usually a 
month when accommodation in 

Wellington is in heavy demand. Booking 
accommodation after 1st January may 
result in your delegation having to travel 
further to the Stadium, pay a higher tariff, 
or your delegation’s booking being split 
across several different hotels.

Your Team Managers will be contacted 
to confirm when your deposits and full 
payment will be required for your Hotel 
accommodation.

•	 Countries with more than 50 competitors must bring 2 
umpires, and may (no obligation) bring up to 2 additional 
umpires

•	 Countries with 30-50 competitors must bring 2 umpires, 
and may (no obligation) bring 1 additional umpire

•	 Countries with 16-29 competitors must bring 2 umpires

•	 Countries with 5-15 competitors must bring 1 umpire

•	 Countries with 1-4 competitors may bring 1 umpire  
(no obligation)

•	 Countries that do not bring the required number of 
umpires will be required to pay a fine of US$1000 for each 
missing umpire

•	 Countries who do not have a suitably qualified umpire 
available, may request an umpire from a different country 
in order to avoid the fine


